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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, B

Telegraphic | Inland: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: RO Yal 9166
i iddrem Overseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

30th May, 1962.

Dear Sirs,
8.8. "JOHORE BAHRU"™

In reply to your memorandum of the 25th
May I have to 8ay that the Committee are agreeable
to a General DIxamination being held in drydock in
the Kobe district in July next with a view to the
postponement of the Special Survey until some time
before the end of July, 1963,

The class is at present continued subject
to keel plate No.l4 and A+15 (port side from aft)
being specially examined and dealt with as necessary
by the Special Survey and to bottom shell plate
(holed).in way of tunnel well being examined and
dealt with as necessary and to frames (temporarily

the base of the tallshaft cone in way of the keyway
being re-examined by August, 1962 and to the main
condenser discharge pipe outlet valve and shell
connection being speclally exsmined and dealt with
88 necessary by that date, Special atvention should
be given to these matters at the drydocking.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to ﬁﬁé -
Classification Com:ittee.

The Surveyors, ; E(}Xi{}_} fxtffihﬂ‘f
HONG KONG. e
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